Dear editor :

On behalf of my co-authors, we thank you very much for providing us with the
opportunity to publish our manuscript in AMT, we appreciate editor and reviewers for
their positive and constructive comments and suggestions.

We have prepared a short video abstract, and uploaded it to the AMT website
supplement. We have uploaded the short video abstract to the TIB AV-Portal, but it
has not yet been approved, so we have not received the DOI address. Once it passes
the review, I will send you the DOI address via email. We are unsure whether it meets
the requirements. Should you require any further modifications or adjustments, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Once again, thank you for your support and encouragement. I look forward to the
publication of the manuscript in AMT.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Shuai Li

College of Environmental Science and Engineering, Donghua University
2999 Renmin North Road, Songjiang District, Shanghai

Mobile: (86)13999856917

Email: rainlishuai@163.com



